Dear teacher!
I am writing you about my Christmas holidays.

On the Christmas Eve I was with my family  at home in Bratislava because my father had to work.
On the 24th of December in the afternoon I helped my mother and grandmother to prepare the dinner.  At six p.m. we prayed and ate the dinner.  Then we opened our presents. I got very nice presents like: a dog, some books, some money and many clothes.  We had a very nice Christmas tree.  The next day we went to our cottage.  It is in Donovaly.   It didn´t snow so we only walked there.  Then our friends from Bratislava arrived.  They stayed in our cottage with us.  The next day it snowed.  I snowboarded and my little sister skied.   She is 3 years old and she skied for the first time.  On the New Year´s Eve we had two fireworks, one for kids and second one for us.  We drank some drinks.  Next day I slept till noon.  Then I ate my breakfast and I went to ski.  I skied for tree hours. At the beginning of January I celebrate my namesday.  This time also my grandparents from Čadca came and they brought me some presents.  We had a lunch together, my parents cooked all morning.  I got from them two books.                                                                                                                One day my father took me to the forest because he is a hunter.  We hunted a deer.
Every day I walked with my dog around all Donovaly.

Then we went home because I had to learn to school.
These were my holidays. We had a good time.

Bye Mrs. teacher.

                                                                  Karin Kurucová, 5.A
Bratislava, 21st January 2016

